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Prof. Qingjie Zhang 
Academician, and President  
Wuhan University of Technology   
122, Luoshi Road, Wuhan, Hubei, P R China 

Dear Professor Zhang 

I am delighted to invite you to visit the University of Surrey during the period of 8th to 22nd July 2019 
for academic exchange and conference activities.  

During your stay, we could arrange for you to visit the departments of chemical and process 
engineering, and Chemistry, Mechanical Engineering Science and Advanced Technology Institute, 
where we have strong research capabilities in energy materials, Automotive engineering and 
composite materials.  

I would like to invite you to give a lecture on thermoelectric materials and their applications in energy 
conversion and conservation. During the 10th to 12th July, there will be a conference to be held on our 
campus organized by the Association of British Chinese Professors, and as honorary chair, I would 
like to invite you to attend and give a keynote talk.  

I look forward to welcoming you in Guildford. 

Yours sincerely 

Professor Max Lu  AO DL FAA FTSE 
President and Vice-Chancellor, University of Surrey 

From the Vice-Chancellor 


